
Minutes of Zoning Commission 
 

July 28, 2015 
 

 The regular meeting of the Bainbridge Township Zoning Commission was called to 
order by Mr. Steve Hunder, Chairman at 7:15 P.M.  Members present were:  Mr. Justin Czekaj 
and Mr. Howard Miller, Alternate.  Ms. Shannon Byrne and Mr. Charles Nichols were absent.  
Ms. Karen Endres, Zoning Inspector was present. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Proposed Comprehensive Zoning Resolution Re-write 
 
 The members reviewed the definitions section of the proposed CZR and were in 
agreement to table the review to the next regularly scheduled meeting to be held August 25, 
2015. 
 
Cedar Fair Property 
 
 The Zoning Commission held a discussion on the zoning application from Meijer for the 
Cedar Fair property. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE 

 
1. Bainbridge Township Board of Zoning Appeals Meeting Minutes, dated June 18, 

2015. 
2. Memo from David C. Dietrich, Geauga County Planning Director, dated June 25, 

2015.  RE:  Dedication Plat of Sanitary Sewer Line – Easement for Parkside Church – 
Final Plat. 

3. Memo from David C. Dietrich, Geauga County Planning Director, dated July 7, 2015.  
RE:  Geauga County Planning Commission Meeting Agenda – July 14, 2015. 

4. Copy of letter from Mr. David C. Dietrich, AICP, Geauga County Planning Director 
to Parkside Church, dated July 15, 2015.  RE:  Dedication Plat of Sanitary Sewer Line 
– Easement for Parkside Church – Final Plat. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Since there was no further business to come before this meeting of the Bainbridge 
Township Zoning Commission, Mr. Czekaj made a motion to adjourn. 
 

Mr. Miller seconded the motion that passed unanimously.  The meeting was adjourned at 
8:05 P.M.  

 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
        _________________________ 

       Linda L. Zimmerman 
       Zoning Secretary 
 
 

        __________________________ 
        Steve Hunder, Chairman 
 
 
 
Date Approved:  September 15, 2015 
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